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Hamburg Township 
Public Safety Department 

PO BOX 157 ∙ HAMBURG, MICHIGAN 48139 
PHONE: (810) 231-9391 ∙ FAX: (810) 231-9401 

EMAIL: HATP@hamburg.mi.us 
RICHARD DUFFANY, DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC SAFETY 

TO:         Hamburg Township Board  

FROM:   Chief Richard Duffany 

DATE:    December 1, 2022 

RE:         Agenda Item Topic:  Fire Captain Promotion 

     General Ledger #: 206-000.000-705.000 

     Number of Supporting Documents: N/A 

NEW/OLD BUSINESS:   XXX   New Business 

         _____ Old Business – Previous Agenda #: 

 

Requested Action 

• Motion to approve the promotion of Salvatore Vultaggio to the position of full-time 
Captain effective December 7, 2022. 
 

Background  

On November 15, 2022 the Township Board approved the addition of a full-time Fire Captain 
position and authorized that the next candidate on the Fire Captain eligibility list be offered the 
position. Lt. Salvatore Vultaggio was the next candidate on the eligibility list and he has 
successfully completed his pre-employment requirements. As such, it is my recommendation that 
Lt. Vultaggio be promoted to the rank of full-time Captain effective December 7, 2022. 
 
 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Chief Richard Duffany 
Director of Public Safety 
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